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Greater Pittsburgh Dahlia Society May 2024

Join us for our dahlia tuber and plant sale at Mt. Lebanon
Uptown Market (Washington Rd, across the street from
Washington Elementary School) on May 25th from 9-Noon.
Donations of labeled tubers for the sale will be accepted that
morning, or contact us and other arrangements can be made. 

Tuber and Plant Sale Reminder

2024 Dates to remember
May 25:  Tuber and Plant Sale Mt.
Lebanon Uptown Market 9-12

August 31: Picnic and garden tour at the  
                 Romanos

September 21-22: Annual Show at 
                Pittsburgh Botanic Garden

October 12th: Luncheon at Hebron 
                Church, Penn Hills. Board 
                Meeting 12 PM, Member meeting 
                12:30 PM, Lunch 1 PM

Have you starting planting yet? We are past our
last frost date and the temps are warm. Time to

get the dahlias into the ground!
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